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AMA submission – TGA proposed provisional approval pathway for 

prescription medicines (registration and monitoring) 
 

MMDR.Consultation@tga.gov.au 
 

 

The AMA supports the TGA’s proposals for how the new provisional approval pathway for 

prescription medicines will operate and be managed to minimise the inherent risks to public 

safety. The proposals appear sensible and achievable, and are based on similar systems operating 

in the EU and Canada. 

 

Specifically, the AMA supports the TGA’s proposed conditions of registration, enhanced risk 

minimisation and communication activities, and the tracking and enforcement of registration 

conditions. 

 

The AMA has no comments on processes and administration details in the consultation 

discussion paper applying to sponsors, i.e. the proposed application and assessment process, fees 

and charges, and timeframes and appeals avenues. 
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